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Date: January 17, 2024 

To: All BCGEU Members at BC NDP MLAs (Constituency Assistants) 

Re: Bargaining Dates Set 
 

 
Happy New year everyone, we have confirmed new bargaining dates with the employer scheduled for 
February 7th and 8th.  
 
Your continued patience is appreciated while the bargaining process unfolds.  
 
In solidarity, 
 
Gary Bennett 
Senior Staff Representative - Negotiations 
 
GB/DW 

moveup 
 
cc: Joanna Lord, Vice-President, Component 7 

Shannon Murray, Component Admin, Component 7 
Local Chairs 
Area Office Staff Reps 
Brent Camilleri, Coordinator, Negotiations 
Richard Tones, Director, Negotiations 
Karen Cooling, Bargaining Committee Chair 
Kyle Kattler, Bargaining Committee Member 
Tyler Petersen, Bargaining Committee Member 
Jocelyn Wagner, Communications 
 


